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Station KLEI-TV, Kailua-Kona, Hawaii 

Request to Extend Authority to Stay Silent 

 

 As previously reported, Station KLEI-TV is in the process of modifying its main studio 

in order to facilitate station operations, primarily by relocating its studio to a site closer to a fiber 

connection that will permit more convenient, cost-effective delivery and distribution of the 

station’s programming. As of May 13, 2018, the station was taken off the air temporarily in 

connection with that process. The modifications are near completion, but additional time if 

needed to ensure that all necessary installations and adjustments are properly made. 


